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PRESS RELEASE  
 

DEPLOYMENT OF NEW INTERNATIONAL CO-INVESTIGATING JUDGE 
 
 
On 12 July 2012, the Royal Government of Cambodia informed the United Nations of the 
appointment on 20 June 2012 by the Supreme Council of the Magistracy of the Kingdom of 
Cambodia of Mr. Mark Harmon of the United States and Mr. Olivier Beauvallet of France as 
International Co-Investigating Judge and Reserve International Co-Investigating Judge, respectively, 
of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (“ECCC”).  
 
The United Nations is in the process of making the necessary arrangements for Mr. Harmon’s 
deployment to Phnom Penh. His deployment will enable the ECCC to continue the critical task of 
pursuing accountability for the crimes committed during the period of the Khmer Rouge regime.   
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855(0)-12 488 023 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 488 156 
neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 


